
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

Legislative Council Committee 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

19 October 2020 
 

Government Administration Committee ‘A’ 
Sub-Committee Inquiry into Finfish Farming in 

Tasmania 
 
The Legislative Council Government Administration ‘A’ Sub-Committee inquiring into finfish farming 
in Tasmania will continue public hearings in Hobart on Tuesday, 20 October 2020. 

The hearings will be held in Committee Room 2, Parliament House Hobart, and will commence 
at 9.00 am.  The hearings will also be broadcast via the Parliamentary Broadcast Service. 

TIMETABLE FOR THE HEARINGS AND DETAILS OF THE WITNESSES ARE ATTACHED. 
 
Members of the Sub-Committee are: 

Hon Ruth Forrest MLC 
Hon Mike Gaffney MLC 
Hon Rob Valentine MLC  
Hon Meg Webb MLC (Inquiry Chair) 
 

ends 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION:   

Chairperson: Meg Webb MLC      Mob: 0427 911 719   
 



 
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

Government Administration Committee ‘A’ 
Sub-Committee Inquiry into Finfish Farming in 

Tasmania 
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

TUESDAY, 20 OCTOBER 2020 

Venue:  Committee Room No. 2, Parliament House, Hobart 

9.00 am - 9.45 am MARINE SOLUTIONS TAS PTY LTD 
 Sam Ibbott, Director 
 (Submission No 99) 
 

 
9.45 am – 10.30 am DR DOM O’BRIEN 

 (No submission) 
 

 
BREAK 

10.30 am – 10.45 am 
 

10.45 am - 12.45 pm DEPARMENT OF PRIMARY INDUSTRIES, PARKS, WATER & 
ENVIRONMENT 

 Tim Baker, Acting Secretary 
(Submission No 221) 
 

 
 


